
Dear Partners in Ministry,






Our second Christian Leadership Training Conference in Uruguay is April 20, 21.  We are readying ourselves for this incredible opportunity of equipping nearly 1000 Christian leaders with Biblical principles and skills.  This will help them better fulfill the Great Commission in their region for the end times’ harvest.  Since our last leadership training conference in October, these Christian leaders have been actively training over 20,000 other leaders with the same principles and skills they were trained with in October.  I cannot imagine a better financial investment in the cause of Christ than the resultant exponential growth that comes from training Christian leaders like these.
Twice a year we must supply training notebooks for the nearly 1000 leaders that attend the semi-annual conferences, plus we must supply notebooks semi-annually for the 20,000 Christian leaders being trained by those who attended the training conference.  My responsibility to EQUIP is to furnish one half of the money needed to produce these training manuals.  Because they are printed in Argentina, the cost is 50 cents per manual, which amounts to $1.00 per year with the two semi-annual conferences.  Your investment of $100 will provide 100 training manuals for these Christian leaders.  Your gift of $500 will provide 500 training manuals.  Your gift of $1000 will provide 1000 training manuals.  You will be investing in equipping and resourcing this-generation and next-generation Christian leaders to fulfill the Great Commission among this generation who desperately need the Gospel of Jesus Christ and need to be discipled to spiritual maturity in Christ.  Please do whatever the Lord enables you to do.
We invite you to be a prayer partner with us and a financial partner with us through our tax-exempt mission’s organization, TRAIN, Inc. (Training Reliable Ambassadors Internationally and Nationally).  Additional monies that are raised will help us in travel expenses to and from the field as well as funding and resourcing our next two-week ministry trip to India in October to train seminarians at the Evangelical Theological Seminary outside of Bangalore.  This will be our eighth trip there to train next-generation Christian leaders to reach the over 1 billion Indians in India and surrounding regions.  We would cherish your partnership with us in these endeavors.

In April, 2008 we go back to Moscow for the eighth time to equip next-generation Christian leaders in Russia.

Your partnership gift to TRAIN, Inc. is tax deductible and all of TRAIN’s finances are overseen by a Board of Directors.  Use the enclosed self-addressed envelope to forward your gift.
You may visit EQUIP’s website to see more of what EQUIP is doing to train Christian leaders around the world for the end times’ harvest:   www.iequip.org  See “NEWS” and “watch the Latin America Launch Video.”
With gratitude for your partnership in ministry,

Sam and Elaine Hoyt
